
COMMITTEE REPORT

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse:

Your Finance and Personnel Committee having under consideration the annexed Claimfor
excessive assessment on behalf of 100 Harborview Partners LLC for properties located at 100 2nd St. N,
for tax year 2012 recommends adoption of the following resolution.

Respectfully submitted,

Chris Olson, Chairman

Marilyn Wigdahl
Kathryn Svitavsky
Doug Happel
Audrey Kader
Paul Medinger
Dick Swantz

Al Wagner

RESOLUTION

BE IT RESOLVED by the Common Council of the Cityof La Crosse that it hereby disallows the
Claim for excessive assessment on behalf of 100 Harborview Partners LLC for properties located at 100
2nd St. No.

Typed: 3-20-13
Approved:
F&Pvote: Unanimous


